Office of 

Athletics and Co-Curricular Activities


       MEMORANDUM

_____________________________________________________________________

TO:

Finance Committee


FROM:
John N. Werner



Supervisor of District-Wide Athletics and Co-Curricular Activities

RE:

Certified Athletic Trainer Agreements
DATE:

April 28, 2009
Warren General Hospital has elected to not renew our current Athletic Trainer Agreement.   They have proposed a revised agreement, a copy of which is attached.  Attorney Byham has reviewed that contract and has proposed several revisions.  We have returned that version to WGH and as yet have not received their response.  The contract we propose is also attached.
Please consider forwarding this proposal to the Board of School Directors.
Proposal 
That the Board of School Directors approves the proposed Athletic Trainer Agreement as submitted by Warren General Hospital and revised by the District.
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